
‭TO:‬ ‭Board of Education‬
‭FROM:‬ ‭John R. Langton, Interim Superintendent‬
‭DATE:‬ ‭May 12, 2025‬

‭RE:‬ ‭Discussion of Standing Board Committees‬

‭BACKGROUND‬
‭The Board of Education must have representatives assigned to the Standing Board Committees, as‬
‭outlined in Board Policy 2:150‬

‭SUMMARY‬‭.‬
‭Earlier in this meeting I recommended a‬‭First Reading‬‭of the revised Board Policy 2:150‬‭to establish‬
‭three Standing Board Committees, including‬‭Policy‬‭;‬‭Finance‬‭, and‬‭Facilities‬‭.‬

‭If the Board considers the Second Reading, and then approves the  revised Policy 2:150 in the Consent‬
‭Agenda during the June 9, 2025 regular Board of Education meeting, the Board President will then‬
‭announce the final appointments for these three committees at that meeting.‬

‭The newly seated Board of Education should discuss the potential appointments tonight.  Anyone‬
‭interested should then convey their interest to the Board President prior to the June 9 meeting.  If there‬
‭are multiple individuals interested, it is the Board President’s responsibility to determine those final‬
‭appointments.‬

‭RECOMMENDATION(S)‬
‭none‬

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HWFdM6UYqbRVFujlxkTP9EMPFKfRYXU9/view?usp=sharing

